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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

 
 Problems in bioinformatics typically involve the study of very large sets of data, 
and thus the need to use the most efficient methods possible to analyze these data is 
obvious.  Two approaches that show promise in bioinformatics applications are agent-
based modeling, typically a software method, and the use of hardware accelerators based 
on FPGAs, essentially a hardware method.  Several ongoing projects in our lab are 
exploring these approaches.  The student will learn more about how these approaches can 
be applied to bioinformatics problems in general and will work on applying one or both 
to one specific problem.    


